
Sue's News 
Monday June 26, 2024 

 
Tuesday June 25 Referee Shirt of the Day – gray certified officials polo (or white) 
 

We are halfway done!!   
For those of you who are staying all six sessions. 

 

Thank you, thank you, thank you for being here these 

past 12 days. We’ve gotten some great compliments 

about your work. YOU ARE THE BEST!!!  We cannot do 

it without YOU!! 
 

Check out the posted document with the new Roster Check Procedures. 
 

 
REFEREE REMINDERS 
- You CANNOT chew gum while officiating.  If you have a whistle in your mouth, you cannot have 

gum, too. 
- No matter what level you are officiating, you should not be making comments about the level of 

play.  Each team is playing at the level that is best for their team.   
- Nor is it acceptable for you to make public comments (riding the bus, in the officials lounge, at the 

court) regarding your partners. If you can’t say anything nice, it’s best not to say anything at all. 
- We still have 12 days to go.  We must be as good tomorrow as we were 2 weeks ago.   

 
SCHEDULE REMINDERS 
Enough referees were accepted for session four based on the use of 150 courts.  There are 
currently only enough teams to fill 95 courts, which means that about 1/3 of you will get a full 
day assignment, 1/3 of you will work the am only and 1/3 of you will work the pm only.  That 
process will repeat itself for the remaining days of the session.  If this is not acceptable to 
you, it’s okay if you want to leave.  It will not be held against you.  But we are happy to have 
you. 
 

 
The office will open at 6:30 am, if you still need to register. 
 

“True greatness is not measured by what we achieve for ourselves, but by 
how we inspire and uplift others to reach their full potential.” 

                                                                                                                                                                  JOSEPH B. WIRTHLIN 


